
 
 
 
October 20, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Dear Retailers/Agents, 
 
 
Please be advised that the Local Access Fee (LAF) for the EPCOR Distribution 
& Transmission Inc. service area is scheduled to change on January 1, 2013. 
 
 
The new Local Access Fee rate will be $0.0071/kWh. 
 
 
Please call me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Original Signed 
 
 
Shun Fung 
Senior Manager, 
Wholesale Energy, 
EPCOR Distribution & Transmission Inc. 
Phone: 780-412-4030 
Email: sfung@epcor.ca 


